
Lakes at Ascension Crossing 

Homeowner’s Association


Notice of Homeowner Meeting


January 31, 2023


Dear Homeowners: 


The Lakes at Ascension Crossing Homeowners’ Association has scheduled a general 
association meeting for March 4, 2023 at 9:00 am. The meeting will be held at the 
Ascension Parish Public Library, Dutchtown Branch, on Highway 73.


At this meeting, we will review the Association’s financials for 2022 and the budget for 
2023.  The Association will also have a Board of Directors election at this meeting.  Please 
consider volunteering to serve on the Board & the Architectural Control Committee 
especially if you would like more influence in the future direction of the Lakes at 
Ascension Crossing Homeowners’ Association.  


We hope you will plan to attend this important meeting.  In order to help ensure that we 
achieve a quorum of homeowners, we ask that you please mail, email or fax in your 
signed proxy to our office even if you plan to attend the meeting.   Thank you in advance 
for your prompt return of the proxy.


If you have any questions or concerns regarding the information above, please feel free to 
contact Keystone Residential at the phone number or email below. 


Thank you,


Lakes at Ascension Crossing Board of Directors
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